
From: Henfield Parish Office
To: Rampion2
Subject: RE: EN010117 Rampion 2 Offshore Windfarm EIA Scoping notification and consultation
Date: 05 August 2020 09:21:44

Good morning,
 
Thank you for allowing Henfield Parish Council to comment on the Rampion 2 Scoping Study.  Three issues concern the Henfield
Parish Council:

The site of the Bolney Substation.  To reduce the impact on the environment we would prefer that the site of the new
Bolney substation be as near as possible to the existing Bolney substation; to which it will have to be connected in any
event.  The existing Bolney Substation already has the necessary access.
The route of the cable corridor.  The Henfield Neighbourhood Plan has allocated a site for development that extends from
the northern built-up area boundary of Henfield to Chess Brook and the ancient woodland of Parsonage Wood.  In addition
crossing this site on an east/west axis is a High Pressure Gas Main.  We therefore ask Rampion 2 to note the new
development and High Pressure Gas Main; and route the Cable Corridor north of the B2116 Albourne Road, and preferably
north of Chestham Park.
River Adur. The River Adur and its floodplain is of particular interest to environmental groups in the Parish, and we ask that
Rampion 2 take steps to minimise any impact to this environment.

Kind regards,
 
Rebecca Grantham
 
 
 

From: Rampion2 <Rampion2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 06 July 2020 14:41
Subject: EN010117 Rampion 2 Offshore Windfarm EIA Scoping notification and consultation
 
Dear Sir/Madam

 

Please see attached correspondence on the proposed Rampion 2 Offshore Windfarm.
 

Please note the deadline for consultation responses is 4 August 2020, and is a statutory requirement
that cannot be extended.
 
Regards
 
 
Karen Wilkinson
EIA and Land Rights Advisor
Major Casework Directorate
Direct Line: 0303 444 5072
Helpline: 0303 444 5000
Email: karen.wilkinson@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
 
Please note my working days are Monday, Thursday and Friday.
 
Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National Infrastructure Planning)
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.
 
Coronavirus advice image with text saying stay alert, control the virus and save lives

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and intended solely for
the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no
action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have
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received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring, recording and
auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken
steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a
result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.

The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or policies of the
Inspectorate.
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